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My husband and I working in Mill and we live 30 miles out of town. Mail in ballots has 

helped us to cast our vote without having to drive into town. And with a different shifts 

that we work and the days that we work we need to have mail in ballots. With Sam, 

not having a transportation and relying on others this has been ideal and it has 

proven to be very effective. And the elderly can resubmit for their signatures as they 

get older and their handwriting gets worse. The courts work with elderly people. 


